
 
 
 
 
  

Growing leaders who turn FAITH into ACTION. 
Academic Excellence  –  Faith Formation  –  Service  –  Social Justice  -  Strength of Community 

 

St. Ignatius Catholic School Mission Statement 
 

St. Ignatius is a Christ-centered Catholic school committed to the Ignatian traditions 
of academic excellence and teaching students to live their Catholic faith through service 
and the promotion of justice. Our community - school, families, parish - seeks to inspire 
students to reach their potential, to act with initiative and integrity, and to engage the 

world as a place where God can be found in all things. 
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Dear St. Ignatius Catholic School Family, 

The seeds of our first year have been planted, nurtured and are taking off. The familiar St. Ignatius mantra 
“Ite Inflamate Omnia” (Go forth and set the world on fire), morphed from words into actions over the 
course of the last year. The sparks that adorned our inaugural year have turned to flames. Our culture and 
our charism, our mission, and our model have caught fire. 
 
As you read through our second annual report, you will see the many ways that our efforts have caught 
fire--in the service and faith formation our students have experienced, in the learning model that prioritizes 
personalization and individual growth, and in the community that has become a Catholic school family.  
 
It takes time, energy and strong commitment to nurture a spark. We know that the Spirit that fills our halls 
is vibrant because of the incredible support from our parish, our benefactors, and our families. This fall St. 
Ignatius Catholic School became the largest Catholic grade  
school in the state of Idaho. This would not be possible without 
the amazing community that nurtures our flame, keeping our  
work ablaze and growing.  
 
Thank you for your continued support as we celebrate the 
Spirit that is alive and bright at St. Ignatius Catholic School. 
 

With sincere gratitude, 

Andi Kane 
Principal, St. Ignatius Catholic School 
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On August 22, 2017, St. Ignatius 
Catholic School opened its doors 
for the first ever, first day of school.  
We welcomed 410 excited and 
eager students and 45 dynamic 
staff members to begin our journey 
together. 
 
We had an exciting year full of 
“firsts”-- our first Mass of the Holy 
Spirit, our first of daily spiritual 
services throughout Advent,  our 
first of many service events like 
Rake Up Boise and the 
Thanksgiving Food Drive, our first 
Lenten Faith in Action Fair, and our 
first Grandparent’s Day.  
 
We celebrated our first school-
wide accomplishments like our 8th 
Grade Boys Hallissey Basketball 
Tournament Championship.  We 
also celebrated the 
accomplishments of individual 
student, including recipients of the 
Mayor’s Award to Youth, the 
Carley Scholarship, the Sterling 
Humanitarian Award, the Gray 
Wolf Path to BK Award, and the 
Holy Apostles Angel Fund Award. 
 
Students made new friends and 
tried new things—and so did 
parents and teachers. 
 
We graduated 25 outstanding 8th 
grade students, and we celebrated 
with 2nd and 3rd grade students 
who received their First Holy 
Communion.  
 
It was a year of growing, learning, 
and serving. We created school 
traditions and history, and we 
strengthened our St. Ignatius/Holy 
Apostles community. By May, we 
had re-enrolled over 90% of our 
students for the 2018-2019 school 
year, and finished our school year 
off with great memories and 
excited anticipation for another 
great year to come!  

CELEBRATING 2017-2018 
MILESTONES 
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  St. Ignatius Catholic School is proud to present our first graduating 8th grade class! 

One of the most exciting parts of our inaugural year was graduating 25 wonderful young men and women who we 
know will go on to be leaders who turn FAITH into ACTION. We thank these students and their families for joining 
us on this journey as the inaugural 8th grade graduating class of St. Ignatius Catholic School. We enjoyed watching 
you grow in your faith, friendships, academics, and dedication to service and social justice. May you continue to be 
growing, learning, loving, reverent, seekers of justice in high school and throughout your life.  

 

 

 

ST. IGNATIUS STUDENTS ARE KIDS FOR OTHERS. 
 

St. Ignatius Graduates at Graduation 

It is our goal that in their time at St. Ignatius, students grow mentally, physically, emotionally, and spiritually while 
constantly reaching for their highest potential. We hope they honor God by making choices that are for the greater 
good. It is our mission that St. Ignatius students will leave here with the following characteristics: 
 
 
 

St. Ignatius students are always GROWING. 
They seek out opportunities to expand their minds, imaginations, feelings, and connection to God. 
 

St. Ignatius students are constantly LEARNING. 
They are seekers of knowledge and strive to reach their highest potential in all areas, including 
academics. 
 

St. Ignatius students are LOVING. 
They are actively looking for opportunities to see outside themselves and extend their love and mercy to 
others. 
 

St. Ignatius students are REVERENT. 
They have a deep respect and awe for God that extends to all people, creatures, and the earth. 
 

St. Ignatius students are SEEKERS OF JUSTICE. 
They recognize injustice in the world and feel compelled to take action to assist those in need. They 
prepare themselves to become responsible, concerned citizens of the world. 
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THANK YOU TO OUR 2018-2019 ST. IGNATIUS BENEFACTORS 

 
St. Ignatius Catholic School 

Gray Wolves Giving 
Dan & Carmen Basalone 
Alberto & Juanita Bilbao 

Ray Crowder 
Kay Cruise 

Kevin & Pamela Dibelius 
Charles Friederich 

David & Doreen Mattson 
Charles & Molly Schneider 
John & Ann Marie Schram 

Gary & Leanne Collenborne 
Alexander & Brett Webb 
Doug & Darlene Black 

Antonia Bicandi 
Thomas & Susan Kuziej 

Richard & Janet Collingwood 
Randy & Marlene Dodd 
Clarence & Mary Blea 
Thomas & Kathy Coops 

Leland (Lee) & Laura Boots 
Edward Williams 

Matthew & Angela Adams 
Dorla Schindel 

Randy & Marianne Hickel 
Andrew & Bonnie Binder 

Robert & Jodi Konop 
Geoff & Jacqueline Kite-Powell 

James Corrigan 
John Hahrahan 

Harvey & Patricia Babendure 
Kevin & Denise Graveline 

Jesse & Anne Shetlar 
Scott Laidlaw 

Holy Apostles Council of Catholic 
Women 

Stephen & Monica Kou Larrazabal 
Eric & Mary Stackle 

Francine & Jason Smith 
Mike & Eileen Crane 
Heike & Blake Youde 
Chris & Deitra Batt 

Butch & Madelyn Flechs 
Gary & Genny Schaffner 
Duane & Karen Bygum 

Michael & Jan Siron 
Darwin & Mary Chaffin 

John & Betsy Bowen 
Bill & Laura Beattie 

Stanley & Rebecca Leis 
Laurie Kidwell 

Lewis & Lorraine Whitesides 
Willliam & Ellen Cooper 

Ralph & Lynn Baumgardner 
George & Carol Windle 

Frank & Ricki Sabala 
Ed & Patty Schwehr 

John & Kaylyn Nichols 
Philip & Jennifer Stiffler 

Walter & Janelle McIntyre 
Eric & Shannon Cline 

Stephen Pennisi & Katherine Dick 
Dave & Janette Silbernagel 

Fred Klein 
Eric & Lauren Gale 
Kevin McWilliams 
Shane Kenworthy 

Janet Harper 
Marion Thompson 

Ruth Murgoitio 
C.L. Butch Otter 

 
Mark & Stacy Hersh 

Pauline & Douglas Hill 
Joanne Hroma  

 

St. Ignatius Catholic School 
General Donations 

Clifford Venne 
Shirley Seitz 

Catherine Mooney 
Helen Durham 

Shirley Law 
George Jones 

W Wayne & Dorthea Benson King 
Marilyn Steiger 

Mike & Jean Young 
Richard Moore 

Mr. & Mrs Siron 
Terry & Gloria Miller 

Zach Higgins/Western Wallboard 
Systems, Inc. 

Dr. Colleen Crowley-Jarvis DDS 
Kathleen Schultz 

Mary Grace & Joe Elsner 
David & Laurie Koga 
Franz & Vicki Witte 
Phil & Seneca Hull 

Angela & Matt Adams 
Nina & John Baker 

Stephen & Christine Swoboda 
Sharon Fischer 

Lorraine & Bob Fox 
Jack Cuniff 

Delores & Lawrence Bosio 
Upson Company 

Forever Lawn Idaho 
Wright Bros., The Building 

Company 
Todd & Laura Nelson 

Jamin Martin & Allison Peters 
Advanced Heating & Cooling 
John William Jackson Fund 
Sheila & Andrew Slinkard 
Sharon & Matthew Banet 
Scott, Teresa & Patti Finley 

Bryan & Silvia Engleson 
Jennifer Koenig 

Janet Quong 
John & Lynne Allen 

Kori Middleton 
Richard Moore 

J.A. and Kathryn Albertson Family 
Foundation 

Harry & Barbara Tumanjan 
VE & Catherine Brollier 

Ron & Jean Cottier 
Thornton Byron LLP 
Linda & Phil Aldape 
Lee & Donna Weber 
Jim & Sharon Prindel 

Redonda & Paul Hollister 
Janet Guerrero 

Robert & Alasya West 
Stanley & Regina Welsh 

Michael & Sharon Eisenbeiss 
Kari Steinwand 

Jim & Jeannene Boyd 
Robert & Sharon Miller 
John & Mary Thomas 

Douglas Cooper 
The Capital City Group  

John & Bernadette Gollhofer 

 
Carol & Thomas McGarry 
Robert & Susan Schriver 

Teresa Lowney 
Lorraine & Bob Fox 

 

Ignite the Night Paddle 
Waive Donors 

Matthew & Angela Adams 
Patrick & Patricia Aggers 

Nic & Bethany Alger 
Rafael & Monica Arteta 

Scott & Danielle Bainbridge 
Robert & Nicole Balderson 
Ryan & Audrey Bernhard 

David & Pat Bowie 
Tim & Brittany Brady 
Jim & Theresa Brittain 

Tom & Tami Bullen 
Brian & Lindsey Burnett 
Darin & Christy Buttars 
Mike & Amy Caldwell 

Malcolm & Janet Carruthers 
Frank & Janet Casabonne 

Patrick & Stephanie Casabonne 
Brent & Becca Charrier 

Karl Clough/Gretchen Kohler 
Tina Crawford 

Brandon & Danica Croy 
Eyan & Jennifer Custodio 
Daniel & Farnoush Davis 
Terry & Nicole Derden 

Leanne Draper 
Connie Nysingh 

Merrideth Dressler 
Seth & Rebecca Dunn 

Joe & Amy Eisele 
Mike & Michelle Evans 
Ryan & Kit Fitzgerald 

Sean & Heather Fitzgerald 
Eric & Lauren Gale 

Monty & Cara Gallegos 
Pete & Stephanie Gandara 

Guillermo & Monica Garza 
Chad & Tracy Graves 
Aaron & Alicia Heisler 

Mark & Barbara Hopkins 
Ronald & Blanca Hutson 
Dan & Sherril Johansen 

Charles & Carolyne Jones 
Andi & Sean Kane 

Ryan & Naomi Kerns 
Ty & Kelli Ketlinski 
Jake & Trina King 
JR & Jeanne King 

Mark & Sheli Koontz 
Steven Kou & Monica Larrazabal 

Brian & Pam Krueger 
Ed & Karen Mahoney 

Mark & Nancy Mallory 
Aaron & Jennifer Mann 

Richard & Cindi Marcotte 
Kevin & Shemayne McCarthy 

Neil & Linda McCarthy 
Richard Moore 

Dominique & Josh Murray 
Tina Newcomb 

J & Kaylyn Nichols 
 
 
 
 

 
Justin & Laurie Noe 

Lisa O’Hara 
Robert & Julie Pannell 

Geoff & Jacqueline Kite-Powell 
Shawn & Cassidy Rasmor 

Phil & Linda Renzulli 
Todd & Adriana Ruplinger 

Joe & Joyce Schram 
Nate & Amy Schrandt 

Lawrence & Stephanie Sevigny 
Jesse & Anne Shetlar 
Mike & Janice Siron 

Katy Slater 
Chris & Hillary Smith 
Shane & Katelyn Smith 

Tom & Cookie Sorge 
Paul & Jenn Spangenberg 

Eric & Margot Spytek 
William & Nicole Stanton 
Chuck & Emily Stivison 
Dave & Carrie Sullivan 
Stan & Regina Welsh 

Christen Wise 
Bob & Terri Wright 

Chris & Andrea Zambukos 
Kepa & Amy Zubizarreta 

 

St. Ignatius Catholic School 
Gifts in Memory of 

Kris Smith 
Gil Koga 

Diane Moore 
Ed Welty 

Marion Connor 
Gabriel Hon 

Kathleen Koehler 
Mary Handford 
Dorothy Gornik 
Diane Hellhake 

Loretta Coan 
 

St. Ignatius Foundation 
Bob & Mary Berch 

Lorette Grace 
Nathan Schrant 

Paul & Jennifer Spangenberg 
Katherine Vergara 

Martin O'Toole 
Michael Konst 
Rigo Zalazar 

Mary Bertelsen 
George & Helena Fortier 

Thomas & Sharil McFarlane 
Joyce Sposito 

Michael & Eileen Crane 
Thomas & Sharil McFarlane 

Tonja Randolph 
Sarah Garrison 

 

St. Ignatius Catholic School  
Bridge the Gap 

George & Karen Mulhern 
Igor & Alexandra Nazaradeh 

Alexander & Brett Webb 
Sidney & Tracye Robinson 
Stoney & Debbie Tuckness 

John & Michelle MacArthur 
Christopher & Beverly Lee 
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Faith in our Future Capital 
Campaign (New in 2018) 

Jose & Connie Madrid-Lopez 
Cynthia Erbeck 

John-Paul & Megan Sienicki 
Marcy Chadwell 

Brian & Esperanza Marschman 
James C & Helene Thompson 

Eileen Wilber 
Veronica Quercia 

Mandi Russell 
Noreen Russell 
Stephen Luper 

Celeste Quarcini 
Donna Conway 

Bryan & Montse Connington 
Michael & Terri Lynn Patten 

Nathaniel & Sara Garr 
Beverly Rippert 

Jack & JoAnn LeClaire 
Marion Guz 

Russell & Emilie Johnson 
John & Coreen Wooten 

Michael & Katherine Shevlin 
Mike & Gwen Cammann 
Willard & Mary Sevigny 

Annette Bonham 
Cory & Cindy Warmerdam 

Gertrude Chalmers 
Glen & Maria Kuhel 

Ron & Kathleen Adrian 
Greg & Juliana Bentler 
Mark & Nancy Mallory 

Suzie Minoux 
Andrew & Mary Hicks 

Ty & Janica Hardin 
Linda Jantz 

John & Katherine Black 
Karen Nelson 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

David & Maryann Streeter 
Irene Corral 

James & Lisa Hargitt 
Gregory & Kristin Perry 
Brandon & Sadie Crusat 
Jose & Criselda Vasquez 

Amy Moosman 
Kenneth & Mary Link 

Justin & Kristine Reynolds 
Eddie & Deborah Johnson 

Wesley & Christine Purkiss 
Maria Ayala-Marshall 

Loren & Natalie Roberts 
George & Judy Nicola 

Geri Cox 
Natalia Vega 

Matt & Maritza Huelsman 
Bob & Kristie McCurdy 

Rick & Claire Borelli 
Allan & Teresa Miller 
Nason & Rachel Hoyt 

Andrew & Jennifer Hickey 
Ryan & Audrey Bernhard 
Michael & Sarah Mosunic 

Kitty Staudenraus 
Steven & Marci Romero 
Jay-Ross & Daniell Daw 

Samuel & Cindy D'Orazio 
Charleen Williams 
Dolores Florentin 
Sharon DePartee 
Walter Brandt 

Angela Verrinder 
Kyan & Jennifer Newman 

Benjamin & Heather Romans 
Joan Seda 

Margaret (Peg) Pitzen 
J. Mike Williams 

Joe & Teresa Wood 
Justin & Laurie Noe 

 
 
 
 

Justin & Jennifer Hull 
Joan Worden 

Rick & Julie Vogel 
Fritz & Jackie 

Wonderlich/Wakefield 
Kyle & Dalene Jester 

Andrew & Catherine Russell 
Mike & Stefanie Guy 

Rod & Sue Dwyre 
Rosalina Hindman 
Dale & Ann Nelson 
Suzanne Feinberg 

Richard & Veronica Reynolds 
Kathy Old 

Kim Dahlman 
Micron Technology Foundation 

Agri Beef 
Donn & Nancy Christiansen 

Megan Skeen 
Theresa Dabling 

Pat Blu 
Carver 

Daniel & Marion Corliss 
Denise Gaviola 

Jon & Clemen Baumgartner 
Stephanie Brush 

Luz & Maria Stocmeijer 
Clayton & Kathleen Winn 

Nelson Sarhad 
Melina Melin 
Nicole Iglesias 

Richard & Jennifer Hargrove 
Debra Irish 

David Duvall 
Lars & April Hansen 

A. Quinn & Shirley VanPaepeghem 
Elizabeth MacMillan 

Nadine Aschenbrenner 
Danny & Julie Quintana 

Laura Urias 
Daniel & Angela Asp 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In addition to the donors 
listed herein….. 
 

THANK YOU to all the many 
individuals, families, and 
businesses who continue to 
make their pledged payments 
to the Faith in Our Future 
Capital Campaign. 
 

THANK YOU to Holy Apostles 
Parish for continuing to 
provide financial and spiritual 
support to our community. 
 

THANK YOU to all of the 
businesses and individuals who 
donated items for our Ignite the 
Night auction, and THANK 
YOU to all of the volunteers, 
attendees and auction 
purchasers! 
 

In addition to our generous 
benefactors, we are sincerely 
grateful to all who given of 
time and talent to St. Ignatius 
Catholic School. We thank you 
for giving of yourself to further 
the mission of St. Ignatius 
Catholic School. 

 
THANK YOU for turning your FAITH into Action! 

A Message from Fr. Len MacMillan… 
I want to take a moment to thank each of you for the grace, support, and generosity 
you have shown to St. Ignatius Catholic School during our inaugural year. Each of 
you is an important part of our St. Ignatius community and should be proud of 
what we have accomplished together. I want to thank the staff, parents, and 
students of St. Ignatius Catholic School for their willingness to take this leap of 
faith with us, and for the many sacrifices that you make every day to offer this 
opportunity to the children of St. Ignatius. 

Together, we have created a community where our children can grow socially, 
emotionally, academically, physically, and spiritually. I have witnessed our 
students growing in their faith and learning how to turn faith into action.  More 
importantly, we are making this education a reality for all those who wish to 
pursue this extraordinary opportunity regardless of financial barriers. Most 
important of all, we are taking a journey of faith together as disciples, and as 
family. 

Again, I thank you for your supporting the mission of St. Ignatius Catholic School, 
and for your continued commitment to our future. I am honored by your trust, and 
I thank God every day for you. 

Together in Christ, 

Fr. Len MacMillan 
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By the numbers…. 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

By the numbers…. 
 

452 Pre-K- 8th grade students 
enrolled* 
 
55 staff members* 
 
88.4% of St. Ignatius students are 
registered members of Holy Apostles 
Catholic Church* 
 
100% of students are offered tuition at 
a rate that is below our cost to 
educate*** 
 
94.5% of students receive some 
additional kind of tuition assistance 
(including, parish discount, sibling 
discount, diocesan employee discount, 
or financial assistance)** 
 
17 faculty members hold a Master’s 
Degree or above and our full-time 
staff has 305 years of experience* 
 
100% of students participate in a 
service and/or social justice project 
each year*** 
 
4,200 laps were run by 450 
students/staff participating in our 
before school Run-Walk Program- 
helping create lifelong healthy habits 
and forge our commitment to student 
physical growth** 
 
$134,258 was thoughtfully donated to 
support our program through Gray 
Wolves Giving or other donations (not 
including contributions to the Capital 
Campaign)** 
 
$121,600 was generously donated by 
our HSA to SI through fundraising 
events** 
 
$100,000 was generously contributed 
to our program by Holy Apostles 
Catholic Church 
 
 
(* Based on 2018/2019 academic year) 
(** Based on 2017/2018 academic year) 
(*** Based on all academic years) 

 
 

 

Academic excellence by the numbers 

The financial information above reflects financial information for the fiscal year running July 1, 2017- June 30, 2016 
and is prepared in accordance with the basis of accounting prescribed by the Roman Catholic Diocese of Boise, which is 
a basis of accounting other than accounting principles generally accepted in the United States of America. 

 

Tuition & Reg. 
Fees (PK-8), 63%

Grant, 14%

HSA Fundraising, 
4%

Donations, 5%

Parish Subsidy, 4%

All other income, 
10%

2017-2018 INCOME

   

Gross Wages, 
67%

Payroll Taxes & 
Fees, 6%

Benefits, 9%

Administration, 
4%

Curriculum, 3%

Facilities / Utilities, 
5%

All other expenses, 7%

2017-2018 EXPENSES
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Spring 2018 MAP Testing Results

for St. Ignatius Catholic School

Average High Average/High Total



 
 

 
St. Ignatius Catholic School 

6180 N. Meridian Rd 
Meridian ID 83646 

208-888-4759 

www.stignatiusmeridian.org 
 

Join us in 2018-2019! 

Dec 20, 2018 

Christmas Concert 

March 9, 2019 

Ignite the Night!  

 

April 27, 2019 

1st Holy Communion 

Jan 27- Feb 2 

Catholic Schools 

Week 

May 4, 2019 

Spring Art Soiree 

May 23, 2019 

8th Grade 

Baccalaureate Mass 

 

GRAY WOLVES GIVING/IDAHO EDUCATION TAX CREDIT 

Our ability to maintain affordable tuition for all, and financial assistance to those who need it, depends on the 
philanthropic generosity of many. The actual cost to educate each St. Ignatius student is $6,500.00. As parents know, 
the tuition paid for each student is substantially less than $6,500.00. That means that every student that attends St. 
Ignatius benefits from the generosity of our donors.  

To maintain our current tuition/income model, our budget requires that we raise $200,000 per year through the 
generosity of our community. Your gifts “bridge the gap” between the actual cost to educate a student at St. Ignatius 
and the amount of tuition paid for each student. Without substantial financial support from our community, we will 
not be able to maintain these substantial tuition discounts. Gray Wolves Giving gives donors a vehicle to make an 
incredibly tax effective contribution directly to the school by taking advantage of the Idaho Education Tax Credit. 
Using the Idaho Education Tax Credit, it doesn’t have to cost a lot to make a big difference at St. Ignatius Catholic 
School. 

The Idaho Education Tax Credit lets you support Idaho Catholic Schools with dollars you would otherwise pay on 
your Idaho Income Tax Return.  The State will CREDIT 50% of the first $500 for an individual or $1000 for a married 
couple filing jointly. In addition, the normal charitable deduction permits you to deduct the amount of your 
contribution on your Federal Income Tax Return as well as on your State Income Tax Return.  (If you itemize your 
deductions).  Depending on your tax bracket and liability, your contribution to St. Ignatius could cost you very little. 
As always, we recommend discussing your specific tax situation with your tax advisor. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT OF OUR MISSION! 

 

http://www.stignatiusmeridian.org/

